SCHEDULE "B"

ALBERTA CHILD WELFARE
SERVICE PLAN CLASS ACTION LAWSUIT

This notice may affect your rights. Please read it carefully.

A Class Action lawsuit has been certified against Alberta Child Welfare for claims of
failing to make and file service plan in Court from February 21, 2002 to November 1,
2004. If you were in the care of Child Welfare before February 21, 2002 or after
November 1, 2004, then this Class Action does not apply to you and if you believe that
there was an error in the manner in which Child Welfare service planned for your family,
then you will have to file your own individual lawsuit against Child Welfare within the
time deadline for suing, and to take all other legal steps.

To find out how this Class Action lawsuit affects your legal rights, you can go to:
www.victimsrightslaw.ca/alberta-child-welfare-class-action-2/ or call Robert P. Lee,
Barrister & Solicitor at 780-800-5584.
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